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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Wednesday, December 09, 2015 9:00 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); Bill Stern; 

dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl Finger; Matt 

Callaghan

Subject: Fw: food scrap recycling

FYI. JM 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Wednesday, December 9, 2015 8:59 PM 

To: Merrell Clark 

Subject: Re: food scrap recycling  
  

Thanks Merrill. As I said at the Municipal Services Committee meeting on Tuesday, it is a 

lovely idea.  The sticking point is that there is no economic meaningful upside/savings for the 

Village. Implementing the program is simply an expense -- as the proponents of the program 

candidly admit. 

 

That said, the Board will mull it over as part of the budget process along with all other matters 

clamoring for budget allocations. 

 

Best regards, Jon Mark 

From: Merrell Clark <merrellclark@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 9, 2015 6:24 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: food scrap recycling  
  

Good to find a way to fit a separate recycling case (food scraps) into Village procedures as a 

pilot, similar to what Michelle has offered as a start. Whether 2% homes (or less or more) is 

debatable, though the parts of a potential rollout should be present in a variety of homes and 

locations. As I mentioned to Michelle, the recommendation needs a success metric as well as a 

future rollout estimate.  

 

I'd be interested in how sanitation/recycling could fit it in. School experience is encouraging but 

kind of irrelevant to Village pickup. Pilot home selection is tricky but not impossible... 

--  
Merrell M. Clark 
13 Walworth Ave, Scarsdale, NY 10583 
914-472-6238 (H); 914-462-1284 (M); (Google Voice) 914-361-9673 or 914-DO1-WORD  
merrellclark@gmail.com 


